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Notice 

(For First, Second and Third Year BAMMC) 

Learners are hereby infonned that the Department of BAMMC has arranged a 

one day educational visit to Bollywood Park Film City (located in Goregaon). 

The visit is scheduled on Saturday, 1st February, 2025. Students will have to 

pay (as a deposit) a registration fee of Rs. 100/- for the said visit to Ms. Bhavna 

Singh latest by Monday, 20th January, 2025. This amount will be given back 

to the students on the day of visit. 

(I/C Principal) 
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